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Forum on Philippine Tax Reform and Developments at PACC NY 
 

 
 

NEW YORK, 30 January 2019 – The Philippine American Chamber of Commerce 
(PACC)  in New York will be hosting a breakfast forum entitled “PH 102: From TRAIN 
Law to Tax Amnesty Law”for the Filipino-American business community to keep them 
abreast of the current Philippine tax reform and developments on Wednesday, 7 
February 2019, from 8:30 am to 10:30 am at 42nd St and Park Avenue.  
 
Ernst and Young/SGVSenior Director Atty. BetheenaDizon will discuss how the tax 
amnesty bill would benefit all taxpayers with unpaid taxes and contribute to the 
country’s economic development.  
 
As Filipino-Americans and US companies doing business in Philippines could be 
affected by these developments, the Philippine Consulate General in New York 
encouragesthe Filipino-American business community, as well as US businesses 
operating in the Philippines to attend the forum.  
 
Interested individuals and companies may contact PACC NY through 
PhilAmchamberny@gmail.com for more details. - END 
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